
 

 

New and improved myClark coming to you on October 31, 2019! 

The current online MyClark system will be down from October 18 until October 31.     

The good news is that you will be registering for winter quarter classes in the new and improved myClark in 

November!  The functionality of the new myClark is superior—within one system you will be able to do the 

following: 

 Register for classes; 

 View your class schedule;  

 View your course history; 

 Access course placement information; 

 See what courses you need to complete for your degree; 

 View any hold or information you need to submit; 

 Update contact information;  

 Apply for graduation and more! 

When you log in to the new myClark account on October 31, 2019 you will put in your existing SID to 

receive a new student identification number, called your ctcLink ID.  Don’t worry, more instructions are 

coming over the next few weeks.  The college is prepared to support you through this transition at Tech 

Hub and other places throughout the college.  However, the system is going to be much user friendly and 

intuitive than our current system!   

Please let us know if you have any questions regarding myClark by emailing them to ctcLink@clark.edu. 

Look for next week’s email with further information! 

What to Expect as myClark Transforms: 

 myClark will not be available from Friday, October 18 until Thursday, October 31. 

 Learn how to access your new and improved myClark by going to www.clark.edu/faculty-

staff/ctclink/students.php. 

 Access the new and improved myClark on Thursday, October 31. 

 Check your new myClark web portal for your Winter term enrollment date, after November 8.   

 Priority registration begins in the new and improved myClark on Tuesday, November 12. 

Thank you, 

Shanda Haluapo, Associate Vice President of Planning and Effectiveness  

and the myClark ctcLink Steering Team 

Clark College 

ctcLink@clark.edu 

www.clark.edu/faculty-staff/ctcLink/students.php 
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